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Help students who might not
otherwise have the
opportunity to attend St
Patrick’s. Donations to the
tax-deductible Scholarship
Fund, established in 1990,
provide direct support to
these students and families. 

Your tax-deductible gift helps
maintain and improve our
facilities, supporting current
and future students with new
and upgraded learning
environments.

Leaving a gift in your Will
ensures your legacy supports
future generations of
students.  Many high-
achieving Paddy Boys have
benefited from such
generosity in the past. After
caring for your loved ones,
consider including St
Patrick’s College in your Will.

ST PATRICK’S COLLEGE BALLARAT
1431 Sturt Street, Ballarat, Victoria, 3350

Since 1893, St Patrick’s College has grown

from 24 students to 1,300, earning a

reputation as one of Australia’s leading

Catholic day and boarding schools for boys.

The College is known for its enduring spirit

– a bond shared by generations of

students. 

This spirit unites past and present “Paddy

Boys” who have gone on to achieve great

things as family men, leaders in faith,

business and the community. The Annual

Giving Appeal invites our community to

support the College with a financial

contribution, big or small.

ST PATRICK’S COLLEGE BALLARAT

Click here or 
scan the QR code

 to donate.
To learn more or donate, email: 
bequestofficer@stpats.vic.edu.au

Click here or 
scan the QR code

 to donate.

https://www.trybooking.com/au/donate/spcfoundation
https://www.trybooking.com/au/donate/spcbuildingfund

